
  

JUNE NEWSLETTER 
 

“Follow every rainbow, Till you find your dream.” 

Rodgers and Hammerstein 
 

May 30  K4 Parent/Child Activity – Park & Picnic – 3 pm – 4:15 

May 30  Grade 6 Sleepover 

May 31  2024-2025 New K4 & K5 Visit 

June 6   Family BBQ (4:00 to 7:00) 

June 10  K4 – Karting Orford trip (more info to come) 

June 11- 13  Grade 6 Math Exams  

June 12  Cycle 3 Pizza Lunch Fundraiser 

June 13  K4 Parent/Child Activity – K4 Celebration 10 am. 

June 13  Talent Show 

June 14  Last day of Breakfast Club for this year 

June 14  Field Games  (Grade 6 – more info to come) 

June 14  Kindergarten – Granby Zoo (more info to come) 

June 14  Cycle 2 class trip – Camp Livingstone (more info to come) 

June 16  Father’s Day 

June 17  Cycle 1 class trip - Granby Zoo & Amazoo (more info to come) 

June 18  Students will visit to next year’s class 

June 18  Kindergarten Graduation 9 am (more info to come) 

   Grade 6 Graduation  (more info to come) 

June 19 & 20  Cycle 3 class trip - Jouvence (more info to come) 

June 21  Last day of school 

June 30  Term 3 – Report Cards available on the Parent Portal 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
 

Arrival at School:  Students should arrive between 7:50 – 7:55.  Classes start at 7:55.  It is very 

important to be on time.  When arriving late, it makes it difficult for the child, class and teacher. 

 

EXAMS continue during the month of June.  It is very important that students are present at 

school every day, well rested and ready to work. 

 

Report Cards: will be available on the Parent Portal as of June 30th.  For those students who 

are not registered in an ETSB school for next year, please be sure to print the report card(s) 

from the parent portal before you lose access.  It is the parents’ responsibility to supply the 

report cards to the new school. 

 

 

See reverse side for further info. 

  



Family BBQ - It's finally here! Our PEES Annual Family BBQ.  THURSDAY JUNE 6th from 4:00 to 7:00 in 

our schoolyard. All families and friends of the Princess Elizabeth community are invited to join in the fun. Let us 

celebrate the end of the year and the upcoming summer holidays!  

Talent Show: PEES is proud to present our Annual Student Talent Show with our very talented students. All 

are welcome!   It will be held June 13th for family and friends starting at 6:00.   Reminder – The dress 

rehearsal will be held after school from 3 pm to 5 pm on Wednesday June 12th.  All students performing in the 

Talent Show must arrive by 5:30 pm on the day of the show and go to the Lego lunch room. 

4th Lake Magog Scouts: is for boys and girls aged 7 to 12.  They would like to know if there is interest in 

restarting the Magog Scouts group.  If you are interested in having your child participate, being a volunteer, 

or would like more information, please call Gail Catchpaw at 819-434-2163. 

Allergies:  We have students with severe allergies to nuts and seafood.  Please avoid sending these 

items to school.  Thank you for keeping our students safe. 

Absent/late students and early departures:  If your child(ren) will be absence or late, please call the 

school 819-843-4847 by 8 am, or enter it directly on the Mozaik parent portal, to motivate his/her absence.  

If you are picking up your child early, please send a note with your child directly to the teacher and your 

child will be at the office for the designated time.   

Reminder to clean out cubbies and check Lost and Found - Please be sure that all personal items are 

taken home on or before the last day of class. The Magog summer camp will be taking over the school for 

summer, therefore anything left behind becomes very difficult to find.  Any articles remaining in the Lost 

and Found will be sent to the Comptoir Familiale the following week. 

Library Books:  Please return library books to the library as soon as possible.  Invoices will be sent home 

for library books that are not returned.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Breakfast Club:  The last day of Breakfast Club will be Friday June 14th.  Please make sure to give your 

child(ren) a good breakfast before leaving for school or extra snacks if they don’t like eating first thing in 

the morning. 

Change of Address: If you will be moving before the beginning of the next school year, please send a note 

to the office including the complete new address including postal code, phone numbers and effective date.  

This will avoid delays at the beginning of next year in receiving a bus pass.  If you only have this 

information during the summer, please leave a message on the answering machine or send it by e-mail at 

pees@etsb.qc.ca.  Transportation will process changes as quickly as possible but we cannot guarantee all 

passes will be ready for when school begins.  Thanking you in advance for your cooperation. 

Class Trips: more information will be sent home by teachers closer to the trip dates. 

Cycle 1 will have an extended day for the end of year trip to the zoo on June 17. We welcome parents to join 

us on this fun-filled day where we visit the animals, enjoy Amazoo as well as the rides.  

Registration for Kindergarten is continuing:  If you know of any Kindergarten age children (4 year old 

and 5 year old) who are not yet registered for school in the fall, please encourage their families to choose 

PEES and contact the school as soon as possible. 

 
 

On behalf of the staff of Princess Elizabeth, we hope everyone 
enjoys a safe, fun and happy summer.  See you in August.  
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